
SANITARY DISTRICT NO 1 
TOWN OF BROCKWAY 
PO BOX 484 
BLACK RIVER FALLS, WI 54615 

SEPTEMBER 29, 2023 

Re: Community Income Survey for Grant Applica�on — PFAS in Drinking Water/Wells 
ALL RESIDENTS OF THE SANITARY DISTRICT NO 1 

Dear Residents: 

The Town of Brockway Sanitary District No 1 plans to apply for a grant to help fund a drinking water 
project to address PFAS contamina�on which exceeds health-based levels set by the Wisconsin 
Department of Health. A grant can help reduce the burden of the costs at the local level for the 
project. To determine if we are eligible to apply for the grant, we need to conduct a survey of Sanitary 
District residents to obtain family income and demographic informa�on. 

Each family in the Sanitary District will be asked to complete the survey. Your par�cipa�on is voluntary 
BUT very important. We are required to get responses from a high percentage of families for the survey 
results to be valid and qualify us for grant eligibility. 

You will soon receive the survey in the mail. Please complete and return your survey as soon as possible 
by at least December 1, 2023. There will be instruc�ons provided with the survey form. If you have any 
ques�ons regarding the survey and/or there is more than one family living in your household, you may 
Contact Jann Dahl to request addi�onal copies of the survey. CONTACT JANN AT: 

Jann Dahl, Sanitary District Secretary/Treasurer 
PO Box 484 236 Gebhardt Rd Black 
River Falls, WI 54615 
715-284-5234 
jdclerk5234@gmail.com 

Responses to individual surveys are kept confiden�al. Thank you for your assistance with this 
important survey. Sincerely, 

Sanitary District No 1 
Board of Commissioners 

 
Norm Stoker, President 
Donald Mathews, Commissioner 
Dale Hoff, Commissioner 


